## PTA meeting weds 12th June

Present: Saskia Draper-Guard, Tamsin Ives, Lisa Riley , Rachel Billington , Anna Davis, Brain McConkey, Viki Mason, Matthew Walker

AGM 14th may Went through events Easy fundraising

**Finances** 

SDG went through all finances

AD suggested an opt in/opt out for parents

New Agreed Positions Rachel Billington - chair

Joanne Cronshaw- vice chair (when she has recovered)

Gwyneth Holden - treasurer

Anna - secretary

Brian - member

Lisa - member

Matthew - member

Olivia - member

Viki - member

VIIII IIICIIIDCI

Cilla - member

Some other possible members but need to confirm with them

New starters

Get polka pops to make pops - 11 pupils

Event - fun run Sun 8th Sept & BBQ Village hall (needs more discussion next meeting)

Disco

Weds 17th joint infants with juniors

Download playlist

Leaver's service

Coffee and cake for parents TI speak to Mrs Cottam

Garden

Photo - TI speak to Mrs C re best time/day

Account - SDG open up a new account / sub account for the garden

School fair - TI speak to Mrs C about non uniform day and selling uniform. Sdg/Lisa decide on games. TI do badge making. RB will organise children's races.

Quiz

Black Bull will do a quiz in the summer all funds go to pta - VM speak to Mrs. C VM will sort out merch for Rib together to sell

Summer fair / sept event meeting - Thurs 27th July at 8.30pm in the Black Bull